
 
 

Results Day Information for Students 
 

Results will be available for collection on Thursday 14th August 2025. They can be 
collected from the Lower Common Room between 8.30am and 11am. Please bring 
your lanyard or some other form of identification (driving licence, passport, bus pass 
etc). 
 
If you are unable to collect your results in person, you must put this in writing to the 
exams officer by 13th July 2025 and nominate someone to collect your results on 
your behalf.  
 
Alternatively, if results are not collected by the end of results day, they will be 
posted to students to the address we hold on our school database.  
 
Post results review 
If you are unhappy with your results you may wish to request a review of results, 
request to access your script or appeal (only available after review of results). We 
will be running a surgery for this on Friday 15th August 2025 between 9am and 
11am. All students have the opportunity to follow these procedures through the 
school. 
 
If you are unable to make the surgery, please email the exams officer on 
exams@thesialndviform.org.uk, the deadline for Priority 2 review of results 
services is 21st August at 9am for those applying for university. 
 
The following services will be available from the exam boards for students: 

●​ Copy of script to support a review of marking (Access to script) - This is 
a priority service that ensures copies of scripts are returned in sufficient time 
to allow decisions to be made whether a non-priority review of marking 
should be applied for. 

●​ Clerical re-check - This is a re-check of all clerical procedures and checks 
that all parts of the script have been marked, a correct totalling of marks and 
a correct recording of marks. A copy of the marked script can also be 
requested. 

●​ Review of marking - Reviews the original marking to ensure that the marks 
scheme has been correctly applied and correct any errors. The reviewer will 
not re-mark the paper. A clerical re-check is included in this service. 
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●​ Priority review of marking - As above, for A Level students with 
university/next step places pending. 

●​ Appeals 

 
Please note that there is a cost to all of the services, the fees list will be enclosed 
with your results. 
 

●​ On results day we are here to help. Do not leave school until you have had 
the advice that you need: we will be here to give advice from issuing results 
at 9am to 12 noon.  

●​ If in doubt or in need of advice about exams or post results services please 
email the exams officer on viformexams@iwef.org.uk  

 
GCSE Results will be available for collection at Medina College on Thursday 21st 
August 2025. They can be collected from the canteen between 9am and 12 noon. 
Alternatively, if results are not collected by the end of results day, they will be 
posted to students to the address we hold on our school database. 
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